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April 5, 2005

TO: Men’s Volleyball Media
FROM: Rich Bertolucci, Assoc. SID
RE: 2005 NCAA Men’s Volleyball Championships

Members of the Media:

Pauley Pavilion will be the site of the 2005 NCAA National Collegiate Men’s Volleyball Championship,
May 5 & 7, and UCLA will serve as the host institution. In accordance with NCAA rules, all members
of the media are asked to submit a letter requesting press, photo, television or radio credentials on com-
pany letterhead. These requests will be accepted via fax or U.S. Mail. Requests will not be taken by
phone, voice mail or e-mail. The deadline for credential requests is Noon (PDT) on Tuesday, May 3.

Address or fax your request to:
Rich Bertolucci, Assoc. SID
UCLA Athletics
P.O. Box 24044
Los Angeles, CA 90024-0044

Fax: 310/825-8664

For visiting media wishing to order phone lines in Pauley Pavilion, please call Michaela Reynolds at
Verizon, 1-800-344-4831 x3797. Local print media will have access to existing Pauley Pavilion phone
lines.

Out-of-town media wishing to make hotel reservations can make them at one of two nearby hotels: the
Holiday Inn Brentwood-Bel-Air at 310-476-6411 (Shannon McKinney) or the DoubleTree Westwood at
310-475-8711 (Mary Bones). Be sure to ask for the NCAA Volleyball rate.

Following is important calendar information regarding the championship:

Time, Date Event Site
11:00 a.m., May 4 Tournament Press Conference* Chancellor’s Room, Pauley Pavilion
7/9 p.m., May 5 Championship Semifinals Pauley Pavilion
2:15 p.m., May 6 Press Conference* Chancellor’s Room, Pauley Pavilion
8 p.m., May 7 Championship Match Pauley Pavilion
*Players will be made available, provided the request is made 24 hours in advance through the host
institution’s media relations contact. Credentials will be available for pickup at the press conference on
May 4 before moving to the UCLA Central Ticket Office thereafter.

Please feel free to contact me at 310/206-8141 if you have any questions. Thank you for your interest,
and we look forward to an enjoyable championship.


